

SHARE YOUR VOICE!

PUBLIC HEARING ON EXPANDING POLICE SURVEILLANCE

MONTHLY COMMUNITY MEETING Thursday, JUNE 13th at 6:30 PM

in the 2nd Precinct at St. John Lutheran Church

"I
always feel
like
somebody's
watchin' meAnd I have
no privacy"

Technology is advancing faster and faster these days, putting new capabilities for communication and monitoring in everyone's hands.

But what does it mean for us when police departments are the ones using that technology for law enforcement and public safety— with cameras in traffic signals and drones in the air?

21st Century Policing was supposed to be the blueprint to help communities and law enforcement agencies across the country to strengthen trust and collaboration, while continuing to reduce crime. But in 2019, is 21st Century Policing becoming the end to personal privacy?

Share your voice on new policies that will shape DPD practices and procedures.

St. John Lutheran Church 4950 Oakman Boulevard at Westfield Street

Church Parking Lot on Westfield & Wisconsin Refreshments provided after the meeting

The Detroit Board of Police Commissioners meets every week on Thursday at 3 p.m. at Detroit Public Safety Headquarters, 1301 Third Street, except for the second Thursday of the month when the BOPC holds community meetings at 6:30 p.m. at various locations. ■ With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter services at public meetings, including language translation and reasonable ADA accommodations. Please contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at (313) 224-4950, through the TTY number 711, or email at crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services.